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Comments:  In regards to the Forest Service's proposed Mountain Coaster project in the Sandia Mountains Ski

Area, I am opposed to it. First, this project should definitely not be excluded from an Environmental Impact

Assessment. Second, this coaster brings in a Disneyland ambience and disrupts the native habitat with more

noise and disruption of the quiet of trails, animal sightings and being in nature. We do not need more rides and

entertainment in this small ski area nor in the larger Sandia Mountains. Let's get back to nature, not obliterate it. 

Joan Robins


